Manila

No. 19.01.6301.103.18.029.19 Date: 11 June 2024

HOLIDAY NOTICE

The Embassy of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh in Manila will remain closed on
12 June 2024, Wednesday on the occasion of the Philippine Independence Day.

In case of any emergency, Bangladesh nationals living in the Philippines may contact
the Embassy emergency number at +63-9494502061.
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